
 

 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
For Release: Immediate Release    Contact: Michael O’Day 
  August 16, 2020      Administrative Lieutenant 
          City of Osage Beach 
          573.302.2010 x1101 
          moday@osagebeach.org 
  

-City of Osage Beach- 
 

Plane Crash at Grand Glaize Airport 
 

Osage Beach, MO – On August 16, 2020 at 1:37pm the Osage Beach Police Department received calls of a 
plane crash at the Grand Glaize Airport. Officers responded to the area and located the crash site in the area of 
Sleepy Hollow Road.  
 
Two people were on board the plane when it crashed and are deceased.  Names of individuals are being withheld 
until notification of family.   
 
Emergency Services are still on scene as this is an ongoing investigation.  
 
The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) and National Transportation Safety Board (NTSB) have been 
contacted and once on scene will take over the scene and investigation. 
 
Additional information will be released when it becomes available.   
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